
RALLY ON SINGLE USE PLASTIC 

  In collaboration with VMC, ITC, & Academy of Gandhian Studies, 

Faculty and Students of the department participated in a Rally on “Ban on 

Single Use Plastic” on 1-10-2019. In the awareness programme, District 

Collector Mr Imtiaz gave a message on the damage caused by the usage of 

‘single use plastic’ to the environment and suggested plastic to be replaced 

with biodegradable products. 

   

 

 

 

 


